
2 February 1947 

Representative Theodore R. Kupfermen 
500 Fifth Avenues 

| Thanks for the copies of Manhattan East and the note 

indleating that your request to view the autopsy photographs 

and x«raye has been tured down. What next? ) 

If you find time, please give me a ring next tise you 

are in New York City. 

With warm personal regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Sylvia Meagher 
202 West 12 Street 
New York, 8.Y. LOOLA 


